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January 13, 2021

Dear Customer,

Please be aware that due to the rising costs associated with the production and distribution of thermal
paper we are announcing a price increase effective with all orders shipping March 1, 2021. A price
increase of of 8% will be applied to all grades and weights of Koehler thermal paper. | will contact you
this week to discuss the announcement. We appreciate your support and understanding.

Sincerely,
Stephen Graves

General Manager
Koehler America, Inc.

Offica (203) 487-8411
Cell  (208) 817-2080
www.koahlarnaper,com
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